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Weekly Reminders from Earl Kitchener School… 

Monday, June 19th – Day 4 

Tuesday, June 20th – Day 5 

 Lion King Performance 4:00 & 7:00 p.m.  

Wednesday, June 21st – Day 1 

 Lion King Performance 4:00 & 7:00 p.m.  

Thursday, June 22nd – Day 2 

 Piano Recital 1: 9-10 a.m., Recital 2: 10:30-11:30 a.m. 

Friday, June 23rd – Day 3 

 Track & Field meet @ Mohawk Sports Park 9:00 a.m. 

 Grade 1 trip to LaSalle Park 

Reminders… 

Hello Grade 4 families! 

 

We need your help! It has been a tradition at Earl Kitchener that every 

year the grade 4 parents provide support at the Celebration following the 

Farewell Assembly for our Grade 5 students. Grade 5 parents provide the 

food; Grade 4 parents help receive the food, set up tables, decorate and 

clean up.  

This year our Farewell Assembly will take place on Tuesday, June 27. 

A list of ways you can help can be found by visiting **new bringit link 

needed** Please use this link to sign up for jobs.  

Please contact Mr Wojcik or Mr Daniels at the school with any questions. 

Looking forward to seeing you on the 27! 

Lion King Tickets:  There will be a limited number of tickets available at the door. 
We do encourage you to purchase them in advance.  The evening shows are close 

to selling out.  All show goers are to enter by the Stanley St. doors. Doors will open 
30 minutes before each show time. 
 

Gym:  With the nicer weather finally here, many students are wearing sandals, flip 

flops and other summer footwear to school.  Please remember that proper running 

shoes are necessary for your child to participate actively and safely in the gym.  

Thank you! 

https://gradstuffsignup.bringit.bz/public/9ddf49
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Piano Lessons at Earl Kitchener: It is now time to register for in-school piano 
lessons for September 2017.  Lessons take place once a week, are thirty minutes 

long and are semi-private (two students per lesson). They take place during school 
hours.  Students must have a piano or full-sized keyboard with weighted keys at 

home so that they can practice. 
For information: please contact: susan.chambersstothart@gmail.com or call 905-
523-4303. 

 
We are still looking for volunteers to provide cupcakes on Mon. June 26th!  If you 

would like to volunteer to provide 2 dozen white cupcakes or 2 dozen chocolate 

cupcakes, iced and simply decorated (no nuts) please email Carol Nicholson at 

carolkapronnicholson@gmail.com 

 

Upcoming: 

June Birthday Cupcakes, Reports go home – June 26th  

Grade 5 Farewell Assembly – June 27th at 9:15 a.m. 

Play Day whole school – June 28th 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Last day of school – June 29th  
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